
 
 
 

The State Council on Developmental Disabilities-North Coast Office will be sending out The 
National Core Indicator Child Family Surveys to parents and guardians of children 3 -18 
years old, who receive services from the Regional Center. 
 

The National Core Indicators are standard measures used by many states to assess how 
people feel about the services that they receive from the developmental disability 
system.  The questions address key areas of concern including service planning, community 
inclusion, choice, health and safety, rights and employment.  
 
 

The law requires California to gather this data from people receiving services.  The responses 
to these surveys will help California identify essential changes necessary to improve the 
quality of services at a statewide and local level. 
 
 

The survey takes about 20 minutes to complete. All responses are confidential. No one will 
know your answers - not case managers, providers, support workers, or any others. 
 

The survey comes with a pre-addressed, pre-stamped envelope. 
 

When you receive the survey please complete and return it as soon as possible.  Surveys will 
also be available in other languages upon request.  
 

Your voice can and does make a difference! 
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